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PANTHERS! 
Only Kindness Matters at Sacred Heart 

The students and staff at Sacred Heart School are being challenged to make kindness a more conscious 
focus at our school. We hope this extends to our SHS families as well, so that school and home have a 
common Kindness Matters focus!  
 
On November 12th, Mrs. Boucher and Mr. Berthier met with the students from grade 4 to grade 6 and 
introduced the Kindness Matters campaign. During the assembly, students were asked to provide 
examples of random acts of kindness and then they were challenged to act on them. As a closing song, 
‘Hands’ by Jewel was played. As the song played, the lyrics were shown to the students. At the end of 
the song; “In the end only kindness matters….”, which served to reinforce our Kindness Matters theme.  
Mrs. Boucher and Mr. Berthier concluded the assembly by tying the kindness theme in with the model 
of Jesus, a person who fully embodied Kindness Matters. This campaign will also kick off our Bully 
Awareness Week. Students who take the pledge will be provided with a gift from the school.  

 

 

 

 

 


